
Masters Log, July 26th, 2017 
 
 
We have finally closed out the Masters Division. It was a bit of a bumpy ride this time 
around when I set up too many off weeks in the first half, forcing a very rigorous schedule 
for the second half. My apologies for that. We will be sure to make the schedule a little 
more balanced this time around. We also had a team drop out early on in the second half, 
which made a bit of a mess in how to handle the points. Also, 4 teams elected not to play 

their remaining matches, which is what was holding us up from closing out the session sooner.  
 
Included with this newsletter is the final standings and a prize money check based on order of finish, plus or minus the past 
due or credit your team finished with. The new session begins on August 5th, so if you haven’t registered your team for the 
new session, please contact us and let us know your team’s intentions. Below is the actual prize money breakdown for each 
position of finish: 
 
1st Place- $2000 
2nd Place- $1200 
3rd Place- $1000 
4th Place- $800 
5th Place- $620 
6th Place- $540 
7th Place- $400 
8th Place- $320 
9th Place- $240 
10th Place- $240 
11th Place- $200 
12th Place- $200 
13th Place- $160 
14th Place- $160 
15th Place- DROPPED 
 
Next to your team’s name on the check is your team’s position of finish, which you can also see in the standings report I 
included. From there, you can see what we have either added or subtracted based on how much your team owed. If you 
have a dispute with the amount we have sent you, please call the league office.  
 
With the start of the new session, everyone should be square on the fees. I’d like to remind each team that there are now 
bonus points included with the points because past dues are not acceptable. To earn the 5 bonus points with each match, 
the score sheets and payment must be in the league office no later than Wednesday after your match. Make up matches 
are allowed and don’t cost bonus points provided the league office was notified that a make up match is taking place.  
 
Thanks for your patience with the mess that was created this time around. Also, good luck to the 3 Masters teams 
representing San Diego at this year’s APA World Pool Championships in Las Vegas. We have 3 really strong teams! 
 
Hurricanes- Paul Langley, John “LJ” Pasquarella, Clint Palaci, Rob Howell 
He’s Lost a Step or Two- Dodge Johnson, Ricardo Ramirez, Benedick Dedicatoria, Mark Arnold 
Asian Shooters- Vlady Moresca, Nayan Tamrakar, Simon Shefa, Sina Valizadeh 

 
 
Shoot Pool Good!    Brian and Jill  sandiego.apaleagues.com 619-303-0183   sandiegoapa@cox.net    sdapajill@cox.net    
sdapalindsay@cox.net    League Office Hours: 9am-7:30pm daily       Send payments electronically at www.mysdapa.com 


